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New York State Department of Environmental Conservation

Division of Environmental Remediation

Bureau of Technical Support, 11" Floor -
625 Broadway, Albany, New York 12233-7020

Phone: (518) 402-9543 + FAX: (518) 402-9595 ~
Website: www.dec.state.ny.us

Erin M. Crotty
Commissioner

January 12, 2005

Mr. Keith B. Rapp

Program Manager

UNISYS Corporate Environmental Affairs
3199 Pilot Knob Road - MS FIBOS

Eagan, MN 55121

Re: DEC Site No.: 828075
Site Name: Burroughs-UNISYS Site
Site Address: 1225 Ridgeway Avenue, Rochester, NY 14615

Dear Mr. Rapp:

As mandated by Section 27-1305 of the Environmental Conservation Law, the New York
State Department of Environmental Conservation (NYSDEC) must maintain a registry of all
disposal sites known to contain hazardous wastes. It is this Department's policy to notify the
owner of all or any part of each site or area included in the Registry of Inactive Hazardous Waste
Disposal Sites as to changes in site classification.

Our records indicate that you are the owner or part-owner of the above-referenced site.
Based on the information that has been gathered to date, the NYSDEC has concluded that this
site has been properly remediated and that no further action is required. Therefore, this letter
constitutes notification of DEC's intention to delist this site from the Registry of Inactive
Hazardous Waste Disposal Sites in New York State. State laws require that DEC set a 60-day
public notification period of our intention to delist a site from the Registry, and receive any
public comments on the proposed deletion. At the conclusion of this period, if no new
information is presented, this site will be removed from the Registry. If we receive any
information which causes us to reconsider this deletion, you will be notified of this change.

If you have any further questions, please contact me at (518) 402-9553.
Sincerely,
Kelly A. Lewandowski
Kelly A. Lewandowski, P.E.

Chief
Site Control Section
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Public Notice:

Region 8 - The Department of Environmental Conservation has determined that the Registry of
Inactive Hazardous Waste Disposal Sites in New York State needs to be amended to delete site
number 828075, known as the Burroughs-UNISYS Site. This site is located in the City of
Rochester, in the County of Monroe, and is located at 1225 Ridgeway Avenue. The reason for

deletion is:

- The Interim Remedial Measures and the Remedy for this site which included the
excavation and removal of underground storage tanks and the installation of a
groundwater soil vapor extraction (GW/SVS) system which operated from 1990
to March 1997 have been completed. Based on the results of groundwater
monitoring and soil sampling conducted after the GW/SVS was shut down, it has
been determined that the site has been successfully remediated. The site will be
removed form the Registry of Inactive Hazardous Waste Sites in New York State.

Written comments on this proposed deletion are welcome, and should be sent to:

Project Manager: Todd Caffoe
New York State Department of Environmental Conservation

Region 8 Headquarters
6274 E. Avon Lima Road
Avon, NY 14414

All written comments must be received by February 19, 2005. A summary of all written
comments will be assembled and a summary will be available for viewing at our Region 8
Headquarters in Avon, NY.



